
Infrastructure and Climate Change Department, 
Dún Laoghaire-Rathdown County Council, 
County Hall, 
Marine Road, 
Dún Laoghaire, 
Co. Dublin. 

                 Thursday 22nd April 2021 
 
Dear Principal, 
 
RE: Active School Travel - Invitation to take part in School Classroom Travel Survey 2021  
 
As part of our ongoing Active School Travel initiative, the Council is inviting all schools in the County 
to take part in a School Classroom Travel Survey, proposed to take place on the morning of 
Wednesday 19th May 2021.  
 
The overall aim of Active School Travel is to support and promote various active means for children 
to get to school in a safe and active way, with a focus on walking and cycling. The goal is to reduce 
car congestion around schools by making it possible for more pupils to walk and cycle to school, 
alone or with adult supervision.  
 
In order to monitor if the measures to be implemented in 2021 as part of the Active School Travel 
initiative have the desired effect, we need to understand the current travel baseline i.e. the number 
of children walking and cycling to school at present. As such, we are inviting you to take part in this 
School Classroom Travel Survey 2021.  
 
On the morning of Wednesday 19th May 2021, we invite all teachers to ask their pupils, by a show of 
hands, how they travelled to school that morning. The teachers will then need to note the numbers 
in the table provided, and compile the results in the online database after class, or they can open the 
link in class, using a class computer or mobile phone / device, and input the survey results directly. It 
is anticipated that this exercise should take approximately five minutes to complete.  
 
Further guidance for teachers and a copy of the School Classroom Travel Survey are enclosed with 
this letter, for distribution to your teaching staff.  
 
To thank schools for participating in this survey, there will be a draw for three classes across the 
County to win passes to the https://explorium.ie/groups/parties/ Blackglen, Sandyford.   Classes 
can participate in this experience later in the year having regard to COVID-19 measures in place 
at that time.  
  
I encourage you and your school to participate in this initiative and we look forward to receiving 
your School Classroom Travel Survey results. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Robert Burns 
Director of Service 
Infrastructure and Climate Change Department 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fexplorium.ie%2Fgroups%2Fparties%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cmwein%40ramboll.dk%7Cefba1cfc2bf34338083308d9032b319e%7Cc8823c91be814f89b0246c3dd789c106%7C0%7C0%7C637544306333410446%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=xbNEL3zoolzmH%2FME6NYeO8PB9KnOWh0BJ3Cpgv25dUM%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fexplorium.ie%2Fgroups%2Fparties%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cmwein%40ramboll.dk%7Cefba1cfc2bf34338083308d9032b319e%7Cc8823c91be814f89b0246c3dd789c106%7C0%7C0%7C637544306333410446%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=xbNEL3zoolzmH%2FME6NYeO8PB9KnOWh0BJ3Cpgv25dUM%3D&reserved=0



